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Representative Randy A. Udell Begins Term in the State Assembly

Wisconsin State Legislature Holds Inauguration for New Members

MADISON - Wisconsin State Representative Randy A. Udell was sworn in by Wisconsin
Supreme Court Justice Rebecca Bradley for the 2025-2026 Legislative Session. Udell succeeds
former 47th District Representative Jimmy Anderson and is the first representative for the
newly-drawn 47th District.

“It is my experience and genuine belief that government works best when we bring people
together to solve tough problems,” Udell said. “My husband and I have treasured Fitchburg’s
culture and beautiful environment since we moved here twenty-six years ago, and I’m honored to
represent our home in the State Assembly.”

Udell began serving on the Fitchburg City Council in 2020, representing the western and
southern parts of the city. He was the council president for two years and the chair of the Finance
Committee for three years. He has served as a Dane County Board supervisor since 2024, where
he offers his expertise as a telecommunications engineer to the Broadband Task Force and the
Public Works & Transportation Committee. Udell has also been elected Treasurer of the
Democratic Party of Wisconsin since 2015. In the State Assembly, he now represents the City of
Fitchburg except wards 23-25, the City of Stoughton, the Village of McFarland wards 7-10, the
Town of Albion wards 1 & 4, and the Towns of Dunkirk, Dunn, Rutland, and Pleasant Springs.

“In the legislature this term, I hope to empower all Wisconsin residents — urban, suburban, and
rural,” Udell continued. “With my new colleagues, I aim to expand access to broadband and
high-speed internet in rural and underserved areas. I will work to fund child care and Medicaid,
to defend bodily autonomy, and to codify the right to same-sex marriage.”

Representative Udell has been appointed to three legislative committees in the State Assembly:
the Financial Institutions Committee, the Insurance Committee, and the Forestry Parks and
Recreation Committee. Udell can be found in Room 19 North in the State Capitol and can be
contacted via phone at 608-237-9147 or email at Rep.Udell@legis.wisconsin.gov.
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